P.T.O. At Work

During the year, the P.T.O. provided a means of communication among the teachers, parents and students. Meetings were held in the school gymnasium, and all students and parents were invited to attend. In these meetings, the officers of the P.T.O. discussed different issues to inform the people of the business and happenings in the school. They also had an Open House at the beginning of the year to present the new faculty and headmaster to the parents.

Communication Board meetings were held in the school library on Tuesday nights in which officers planned the upcoming programs. One such program was the Halloween Carnival on October 31. It turned out to be a huge success, and the money received from the tickets was used for future projects which included the Christmas program, Science Fair, and Academic Bowl. The officers were Mimi Werntz. President; Gail Howell, Vice President; Linda Butler, Secretary; and Sydney Haynes, Treasurer. Both the P.T.O. and Communication Board were of great service during the school year.





The younger students enjoy dressing up in various costumes for Halloween. Boy George and Superman were two of the most popular.



The officers meet to plan last minute details for the next program.

The children gather at the ticket booth to buy more tickets for the Carnival activities.